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VOLUME II, NO. 5 **xxA NEWSLETTER FROM THZ DOTHAN CAMPUS**x MAY 1, 1985

The Troy State University Faculty and Staff Newsletter is distributed monthly by the
office of University Affairs. It is intended to be a vehicle for the dissemination of
information to employees of the University. Suggestions as to format and content of the
Logos will be welcomed by the University Affairs staff. Employees are encouraged to
submit data for inclusion no later than the 25th of each month.

FINAL EXAM SCHEDULE FOR SPRING QUARTER, 1985

All final exams for the Spring Quarter, 1985, are to be scheduled for Wednesday, June 5,
and Thursday, June 6, as follows:

Monday and Wednesday Classes Wednesday, June 5, 1985
At regularly scheduled time

Tuesday and Thursday Classes Thursday, June 6, 1985
At regularly scheduled time

Monday Night Only Classes Wednesday, June 5, 1985
5:00 - 7:05 Fort Rucker
9130 = 7:35 Dothan

Wednesday Night Only Classes Wednesday, June 5, 1985
7:10 - 9:15 Fort Rucker
/) 7:40 - 9:45 Dothan




Tuesday Night Only Classes Thursday, June 6, 1985
5:00 - 7:05 Fort Rucker
5:30 = 7:35 Dothan

Thursday Night Only Classes Thursday, June 6, 1985
7:10"="9%15 Fort Rucker
7:40 - 9:45 Dothan

CLASSES MEETING 4 DAYS PER WEEK Wednesday, June 5, 1985
8:00 - 10:20 8:00 A.M. Classes
10:30 .- 12:50 -10:30 A.M. Classes
s - 3135 1:15 P.M. Classes

Thursday, June 6, 1985
8:00 - 10:20 9:15 A.M. Classes
10:30 - 12:50 11:45 A.M. Classes

National Library Week was observed at the Houston Love Memorial Library with
Dr. Mary Jo Pollman's class participating.

The TSU-Dothan library held its open house on April 17th in commemoration .of their
new facilities and National Library Week. Local dignitaries, friends and supporters of
the university attended.

For the third consecutive year, the Southeast Alabama Chapter of the National
Association of Accountants (SEANAA) awarded scholarships to three TSU-Dothan/Ft. Rucker

accounting students.

The Houston Academy fourth grade class taught by Mrs. Sue Sellers recently toured
the science lab. :

The SAC's team will be visiting the Dothan/Fort Rucker campuses the week of May 6-10.

A marketing program initiated by Mr. Paul Stark, was approved by the Academic Council
at the April meeting.

I'SU-Dothan officiaily opened a new bookstore on March 18th with the beginning of
Spring Quarter.

A copy of the book entitled Dothan: A Pictorial History , written by Wendall and
Pam Stepp, was donated to the Troy State Dothan University Library.

i ———————————— ] ——— - ——

Dr. Leonard Roberts addressed the Dothan Methodists Singles Club on Sunday,
March 31 on the History of Prison Reform in America.

Mr. Robert Paul and Mrs. Pam Williamson served as judges for the Fort Rucker
Officers Wives Club Scholarship awards. Mr. Paul was chairman of the committee.

Dr. Pollman presented two workshops at a Caregivers and Educators Workshop in
Huntsville, Alabama.

Drs. Mohundro, Patrick and Pollman each presented workshops to the Fort Rucker
Primary school.
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NEW EMPLOYEE i MAY BIRTHDAYS i THANK YOU

Gayle McCool began working : May 1 - Mrs. Elizabeth Brooks | Words cannot express

for TSU-Dothan April 24th E 5 - Mr. Bill Jessen | my true feelings for

as the secretary for the : 11 - Mrs. Lynda Harper i the "Welcome Back" and

School of Business. ! 13 - Mr. Rudy Barrett i the bouquet of flowers

_____________________________ o e e o ot 0 el O T e that I received from

the faculty and staff
upon my return to TSU

on Tuesday, April 30th.

I do appreciate all the
support (financial,
cards, letters and tele-
phone calls) that you

all have given me and my
family before and since
Vicky's heart transplant.
She is feeling good and
we hope will be home soon.

God bless you! Sarah

-—- GRADUATION ---

Spring Commencement 1985 will be held on Friday, June 7th at
6:30 p.m. in the Dothan Civic Center. Speaker for the ceremony
will be State Senator John Teague from Childersburg, a member of
the Troy State University Board of Trustees. Mr. Paul Stark will
serve as the Grand Marshal and Dr. Lester Stewart will serve as the
Faculty Marshal.

More than 100 students are expected to participate in this
year's exercise.

A reception honoring the graduates and their families will be
held in the Houston Hall Ballroom beginning at 5 p.m. All faculty
and staff are encouraged to attend the reception.

-continued-
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~aduation continued -==—---

Faculty participating in the commencement should be at the Civic Center by 6:15 and

:ady to march by 6:25.

.___—---_————--—-——_————-——-—_—————-—-—_-———--—_—-.-.—--__-—-————_———_——-————-—__———_——_-——_-——.—-_

-SCHOLARSHIP-

Applications for Fulbright Scholarships are now available from Mrs. Pam Williamson,
Fulbright Program Adviser. The deadline for filing applications is September 1.
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-EMPLOYEE FEATURE-

This month we are featuring Mrs. Kathy Todd. She is one of our newest employees and
serves as a counselor for Freshman and Sophomore students.

As a counselor, she has the privilege of meeting every freshman and sophomore student
who enrolls at TSU-Dothan. Her Job involves course scheduling, personal counseling,
recruiting and establishing a careers program.

Kathy was previously employed with the City School System, and with Houston Academy
teaching and working with young adults. She is a graduate of the University of Alabama,
and was a member of Phi Beta Kappa, Chi Delta Phi, Pi Mu Epsilon Fraternity, Phi Mu
Social Sorority, and Alpha Lambda Delta. She has been involved in many community service
and civic organizations.

She has lived in Dothan for the past thirteen years, she is married to James Todd, Jr.
and has two children.
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